
We are so proud of our Forest 
School facilities here at St 
Margaret’s, but we rely on 
parent volunteers in order to 
offer sessions to the whole 
school. 

We urgently need volunteers for 
Wednesday, Thursday and Fridays 
9:30 - 11:30 to be able to 
start our upcoming classes. 

If you are able to offer any help on any day, 
please contact the school on our email 
school@stmargaretsprimary.org.uk to organise a 
DBS check and sign up to our volunteer group! 
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